
To Whom It May concern: 
 
I strongly support house bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides much 
needed housing for URI students. Narragansett has provided this housing to students for decades. 
I have lived next to these students for many years and have never had any issues…..ever. 
 
Thank You, 
Joan Petteruti 
58 Mumford Road 
Narragansett, RI 02882 
 


